
.

'

AE8?\
A% IS q D 0|Y

NOTE T0: Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety.

and Safeguards, NMSS

Elizabeth Q. Ten Eyck, Deputy Director
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

FROM: Theodore S. Sherr, Chief
Regulatory and International

-

Safeguards Branch,
Divir. ion of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 10 CFR PART 73 TO PROTECT AGAINST MALEVOLENT
USE OF VEHICLES AT NUCLEAR POWER PLANTS

The enclosed package is provided for your review and comment. Also included
for your review and comment is an OMB statement. The status of the Commission
Paper and its enclosures is that it is being circulated as of 8/I3/93 to
cognizant staff for comment. The status of the OMB statement is that it will
be provided to Bob 0'Connell (the Agency contact on Part 73 changes) on
Monday, August 16, 1993 for processing (he has previously given us his
comments on the statement). If you would like a briefing, please let me know.
We would appreciate your comments by 8/20/93. Thank you.

M
Theodore S. Sherr, Chief
Regulatory and International

Safeguards Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

Enclosures
1. Rule Package
2. OMB Statement
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cc: C.N. Smith, NMSS/FCSS
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